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Further education sector unites to call for funding

UCU has joined other leading voices in further education to demand more funding for the sector ahead of the autumn budget. In a joint letter to the Chancellor of the Exchequer, ten bodies representing further education (FE) staff, students and providers have called for extra funding to ensure a "stable and well-resourced further education sector" which can meet different needs and ambitions. Read the full story here and here. 

Help UCU build the union in your workplace 

Next week is our recruitment week and UCU members will be hitting the corridors and promoting union membership in staff rooms, classrooms and offices across the UK. Please support your local UCU branch's recruitment activities and in particular let postgraduate students who teach or non-lecturer FE teaching staff know about our new free membership offer. 

See here for the full update including:

1. In the news...
2. College and university support for asylum seekers and refugees
3. Academic freedom in Turkey
4. UCU negotiates recognition for staff at ONCAMPUS Coventry
5. Justice now: make it right for Palestine, 4 November
6. Free political prisoners in Morocco

Best wishes

Justine Stephens
UCU head of campaigns
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